GFWC Menominee Woman’s Club member Joan Shepherd (right) and President Judy Reid
(left) present Captain Rhegan Stansbury (middle) a club check for $1,075 to help provide school
supplies in the 2020 ‘Back to School Bash’. This bash is a collaboration with the Menominee
County (DHHS) Department of Health and Human Services, The Salvation Army, and St.
Vincent de Paul. This project expects to help at least 600 area students. The ‘Back to School’
distribution will take place on Thursday, August 13, 2020. Additional information, student
sponsorships, or monetary donations can be directed to these organizations.



